Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, July 5, 2019 10:38 AM

To: ‘Will Soderstrom'

Subject: RE: 90-day extension - Cities Federal SWD
Will,

The OCD grants the extension of time request to complete closure activities for the Cities Federal SWD release (1RP-
5447). The division will expect the closure report on, or before October 3, 2019.

Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Will Soderstrom <WSoderstrom@kje-us.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2019 8:25 AM

To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] 90-day extension - Cities Federal SWD

Dylan,
| hope all is well in Santa Fe. I’'m contacting you for two reasons:

1) KIJE is formally requesting an extension for the Cities Federal SWD release (C-141 attached for easy reference)
based on BLM requirements to complete and submit an archeological survey for the site. KJE is working with
OWL and its subcontractors to delineate and remediate the site ASAP, but unfortunately, the archeological
survey has created a hurdle that requires me to ask for an extension.

2) After lots of digging on old C-141 forms, telephone conversations, and web searching | found OWL’s OGRID
number (308339)! I'll include this number on each C-141 form submitted for future releases. Also, | spoke to one
of our engineers that does a lot of work for our O&G clients and he’ll be able to provide mathematical
justification on volume of product lost (estimated barrels with input provided by OWL). He said we can even
print out the excel file and submit with the C-141 form if that’s something you would like to see for future
submittals?

Please don’t hesitate to ask any questions. | look forward to hearing from you and have a great holiday!

Thank you,



WILLIAM B. SODERSTROM
ENVIRONMENTAL PROJECT MANAGER
0940.387.0805 D 940.208.0162 C 405.258.8623
wsoderstrom@kje-us.com

www.kje-us.com




